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 Notice: A Change of Editors

 The Writing Center Journal will be changing editors beginning with
 the Spring/Summer 1985 issue. The new editors will be Joyce Kinkead
 of Utah State University in Logan, Utah; and Jeanette Harris of Texas
 Tech University, Lubbock, Texas. Changes in addresses for manuscript
 submission and subscription information are given on the Editorial
 Policy page. We have enjoyed our tenure as editors of the journal, but
 we know that Professors Kinkead and Harris are ideally suited to the job
 they are taking on. We wish them the very best.

 Lil Brannon

 Stephen M. North
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